
Subject: RE: I need you r help getting emergency medicaid

From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'raju patnam' <rajupatnam@hotmail.com>

Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 11/22/2017 9:44:48 AM

Good Morning Mr. Patnam,

I have contacted DHHS to see if they can provide any assistance or explanation. I will follow up next week to see 
where they are on reviewing it. Have a great Thanksgiving!

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor's Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: raju patnam [mailto:rajupatnam@hotmail.com ]
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 5:52 PM
To: Lt. Governor's Office
Subject: I need you r help getting emergency medicaid

Honorable Gov Kevin L Bryant:

I am a family practice physician, practicing in Greenville SC for 17 years. Recently my son Nathan V Patnam 
Dob , who is a student Wofford college, was diagnosed with a major illness that needs complex treatment,
Unfortunately he has a high deductible medical insurance, I applied for emergency Medicaid for him which can cover 
his deductibles but his Medicaid application was rejected without explaining us the reason. He does not have any 
major bank accounts or job or trust funds or properties.

I appreciate if your office can help us to get the temporary Medicaid to cover his deductible, so that he can get back 
to college and finish and get a great job. This will be the greatest help to us.

Raju Patnam MD
864 3862815
8642348867
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